
 

A Message from Constantine Alexandrakis our CEO: 
  
As a parent myself, I know how hard it can be to balance the pressures of work and home. With 
that in mind, I am pleased to announce that Russell Reynolds Associates is introducing a new 
benefit program called Bright Horizons Care Advantage. This program can he lp you to provide 
quality care for your family members, both in emergency situations and on an ongoing basis. 
While I encourage you to do your own research to ensure that you are making the best choices 
for yourself and your family, I think you will f ind the Bright Horizons program to be very helpful. 
They have a great team who will work with you to find support solutions. Please reach out to them 
directly at the phone number or web address provided below. 
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